
 
 

Selectboard Appointment Policy 
 
Any person considering a position or an appointment on a commission or a committee is 
required to submit an application to the Town Manager’s office. Applications can be found on 
the Town website or in the Town Offices (Tracy Hall, 300 Main Street). 
 
If said applicant is seeking reappointment to a committee or commission, they may opt to use a 
previous application on file or submit a new application. Notification must be provided to the 
Town Manager for reappointment. Although highly encouraged, it is not required that they 
attend an interview by the Selectboard. 
 
If said applicant is new to the committee or commission, the applicant is required to be 
interviewed by the Selectboard at a mutually agreeable Selectboard meeting date. 
 
Anybody appointed shall adhere to the Town’s Conflict of Interest Policy. 
 
The policy herein duly adopted March 13, 2019 by the Norwich Selectboard. 
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John Pepper, Chair     John Langhus 
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